
State of Connecticut  
Department of Consumer Protection  

Liquor Control Commission  

  

Commissioner Jerry Farrell, Jr.   
THE LIQUOR PERMIT OF:  

 

HOLLYWOOD  
1104 QUEEN STREET, SOUTHINGTON, CT 

LCA.6780 
 

HAS PAID A FINE OF $7,500.00 AND HAS BEEN 

SUSPENDED  
for the following dates:  

 JULY 7, 2008  
  

This suspension has been imposed for violation of  
 the following statutes or regulations:   

 
30-86  Sale to minor 

30-22(a)  Café permits 
30-90  Minor in barroom 

30-6-A24(g)  Age statement forms 
30-6-A24(b)  Conduct of permit premises (4 counts) 
30-6-A24(c)  Conduct of permit premises (8 counts) 

 


